
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 
 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 
Communications 

Reduced services at Kinngait health centre 
 
Start Date:  November 6, 2024 
End Date: November 12, 2024  
Kinngait, Nunavut                                      60 sec 

  

The Department of Health is advising residents of Kinngait of reduced services at the 

community health centre due to a power outage affecting the health centre only.  

The health centre remains open for emergencies, same-day urgent appointments, and 

medical travel. Additionally, some routine appointments such as prenatal care, public 

health, and TB services will continue as scheduled, and staff will reach out to confirm 

these appointments. 

All other routine appointments will be rescheduled, and patients will be contacted with 

new appointment information.  

Service reductions or closures are subject to change based on the status of the power 

outage at the health centre. 

The Department of Health is working with government and territorial partners to ensure 

Nunavummiut have access to necessary health services. 
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